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AMNIA SPEAKS IN 
release of the Nixon tran-
scripts last month, The  
Bradenton, Fla., Herald.  
(W.E. Page, publisher), 
in an editorial, "Nixon 
Stands Tall," declared: 
"The President has acted 
in good faith. Now is the 
time for the American peo-
ple to get behind him. We 
must insist that Watergate 
be ended and that once 
again the nation move 

!forward--one nation ind 
'isible under God." The 

itorial_was written by 
managing editor Calvin 
Peace. The Bradenton 
Herald has a circulation 
of 30,000. 

The Greensburg, Pa., 
Tribune-Review, on the 
other hand, which is owned 
and published by Richard 
Mellon Scaife who con-
tributed $1 million to the 
Nixon campaign in 1972, 
making him the second 
largest Nixon contributor 
in the nation, declared: 
"We are sickened with 
Mr. Nixon's twisted sense 
of loyalty to those shad-
owy figures who have been 
close to him--this at the 
expense of a much higher 
form of loyalty we feel 
he owes the good people of 
the country." The Greens-
burg Tribune-Review has a 
circulation of 39,000. 


